

HISD Partners with Univision to Host STAAR Phone Bank
District volunteers to take questions from viewers on STAAR
February 29, 2012 – The Houston Independent School District has partnered with Univision to host a phone bank to reach out to students and parents from all across the city.  Dozens of HISD experts on the new State of Texas Assessments of Academic Readiness will be taking calls from viewers on Thursday, March 1, from 5 p.m. to 10:30 p.m. at Univision, 5100 Southwest Freeway. 

Volunteers include school improvement officers, principals, teachers and specialists.  The purpose of this phone bank is to ensure that all students and parents across the city are well informed and prepared for this new state-mandated exam. 
The results of the phone calls will provide the district an opportunity to address the community’s main concerns and questions regarding STAAR, which will affect all students in third through ninth grade starting on March 26th.  

For more information on STAAR, visit STAARwatcher.org.
The Houston Independent School District is the largest school district in Texas and the seventh-largest in the United States with 281 schools and more than 200,000 students. The 301-square-mile district is one of the largest employers in the Houston metropolitan area with nearly 30,000 employees. 
For more information, visit the HISD Web site at www.houstonisd.org.
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